
RENOVATION
UPDATES

Dear Members, please be informed that the Atrium 
Toilets will be undergoing renovation, and a new 

Outdoor Lift will be under construction from
7 April to 27 June 2025.

During this period, members and guests may use 
the toilets at the Crossroads Lounge.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 
caused and appreciate your kind understanding and 

patience as we work to enhance your Club 
experience.

The Management 
12 March 2025
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